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Greetings,	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 January 2025 

The new school year started this month. All the children and staff are hard at it once again. Please 
pray for them all and that this year would be the best one ever. 

We couldn't be more excited to share that $91,171 was raised over the holiday season! We're 
overwhelmed by your generosity and willingness to join our efforts in giving children hope for today 
and hope for eternity. God's goodness is so evident and we're thankful for His provision.  

The good news is thanks to the generosity of so many people, the children at The Fold are thriving in 
a loving christian home. Sponsors are making this possible. 

New Road Missions 
Email- jim.walter@newroadmissions.org  
Website- www.newroadmissions.org
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The bad news is we have turned away 109 children in 2024 for lack of space and resources. We 
didn’t meet the year end goal of 75 new sponsors. Every dollar raised will go directly to bringing help, 
hope, and Jesus to vulnerable children in South Africa. If you would like to sponsor a child, use this 
link: https://newroadmissions.reachapp.co/sponsorships 

Even greater news, construction on the new life center begins this month! The land has been leveled, 
permits are approved, and materials are arriving. This center will provide life-changing resources and 
a brighter future for the children at The Fold. 

We look forward to the future and pray for the children who’ll be helped. If you’d like to volunteer at 
The Fold, please contact Jim Walter. His contact information is listed at the bottom of the first page of 
this newsletter. Groups are especially encouraged to come, there are lots of projects in the works, 
and help is needed. If you’d like to make a donation you can use this link: https:// 
newroadmissions.org/give 

Blessings, 
Paul and Micky Prince
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